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24 June 2016 

PAGB statement in response to EU referendum result 

John Smith, PAGB Chief Executive, said: "Before the referendum, it was PAGB's 
view that the UK should remain a part of the European Union, however we respect 
the decision the British people have made.   

We will work closely with our member companies and regulators over the coming 
weeks, as the process and timescales for the exit negotiations become clearer, to 
assess the implications this decision will have for our industry.   

We do not expect anything will happen quickly, it will take time to work out what the 
impact on regulation will be and it could be several years before the impact of any 
regulatory changes is felt." 

 

- ENDS - 

Notes to editors: 
 
PAGB (Proprietary Association of Great Britain) is the UK trade association representing 
manufacturers of branded over-the-counter medicines, self care medical devices and food 
supplements.  
 
For further information, please contact Pegasus: Lauren Jones or Amy Simmons 
01273 712000 / PAGB@thisispegasus.co.uk 
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